
RAUMATI BEACH SCHOOL 
 
2 November 2017 

 

 

Dear parents and caregivers, 

 

KAPITI ISLAND TRIPS:  CONFIRMED DATES 

 

We are now able to confirm dates for your child’s visit to Kapiti Island.  Thank you for your patience, 

as you can imagine, co-ordinating 180 students can take a little doing! 

 

Dates 

Snorkeling trip   Wednesday 29 November 

    Mr Clare will forward a letter to confirm details 

 

Rooms 13 and 14  Monday 27 November 

 

Rooms 17 and 18  Tuesday 28 November  

 

Rooms 19 and 12  Friday 1 December 

 

Please note that there are no current postponement dates due to peak bookings for the Charter 

company. We may be able to negotiate extra dates if trips are cancelled due to weather/marine 

conditions. 

 

Parent Helpers 

Thank you for letting us know that you can help on these trips.  We have emailed all helpers to 

confirm your availability.  Please reply to wkeating@raumatibeach.school.nz to confirm, or to let us 

know if you can no longer join us.  Your fare of $40 can now be paid on Kindo or through the School 

office. 

Please email Wendy Keating (as above) if you do not receive confirmation. 

 

Parent helpers for the snorkeling trip will receive a separate confirmation from Dave Clare. 

 

Further details 

We will send home details about the day’s organisation closer to these dates.  Your child will also 

have information posted on Google Classroom. 

 

Thank you for supporting these learning experiences; we know that they are a truly special and 

valuable part of your child’s time in the senior school.  Please do not hesitate to contact us with any 

queries. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

David Clare and Wendy Keating 

Team Kapiti 

mailto:wkeating@raumatibeach.school.nz

